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Upcoming festivities 
Tuesday 28th November 2023 

Dear parents/ carers 
 
With only 31 days until Christmas, we are sure you too have your head in all things red and sparkly! To help with 
the planning and organisation, we thought it would be beneficial to summarise the events happening in school 
all on one page.  
 

Date & time Event & overview Parental involvement 

Wednesday 
13th 

December 
6:00pm 

Year 4 Christmas Carol Service 
• Pupils will entertain their parents/ carers with their carol 

singing skills 
• The Y4 team will be sending out more details shortly. 

Parents/ carers are invited to attend. 
Parents/ carers of each Y4 pupil will 
be allocated 2 seats for the event. 

Thursday 14th 
December  
 
 
 

Whole school trip to the pantomime 
• Pupils to arrive at school by the normal time of 8:40am. 
• No hot lunches available on this day – packed lunched can 

still be ordered from Kingswood. 
• Pupils due to arrive back at school for approx. 4:45pm. 
• More details to follow next week. 

See next week’s letter for full details 
about what your child needs to bring 
on the day. 

Monday 18th 
December 
 
6:00pm 

Y3 Christingle Service  
• Y3 will join Rev. Tom King in delivering a Christingle 

Service. Some pupils will read and all pupils will perform 
their Christingle song. 

• Pupils must wear full school uniform 
• Y3 will make their Christingle in school to use for the 

service. 

Families of Y3 pupils are invited to 
attend the event with their child.  

Tuesday 19th 
December  

Whole school Christmas Catwalk 
• All pupils are to come to school in Christmas themed attire. 

They can go as big as they wish! Alternatively, they can 
keep it simple by wearing red or a Christmas jumper. 

• Prizes are available for the best efforts and creativity. 

Support your child to attend in 
Christmas themed attire 

Disco time! 
• Booking is now live and closes on Monday 11th December 

@ 3pm 
• Pupils need to get their best threads and dancing shoes on! 
• No mobile phones allowed. 
• All pupils must be collected by an adult. 

Be sure to book your child a place by 
the deadline please as we cannot add 
anybody on after this date. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
Many thanks for your continued support during these difficult times. 


